From: Rosemarie Smithson

To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C
Date: 12 October 2021 13:58:42

I am writing to add my very real concerns about the proposed development of a new
nuclear reactor in Suffolk, particularly the kind proposed. It's too big, it's too expensive
and will not meet energy needs for some time. Importantly, the environmental devastation
will not in any way be mitigated by a patch of land elsewhere. Ancient woodland should
be protected. Minsmere is a precious resource and a tourist attraction as well. It would be
decimated by the noise, light pollution and degradation of its surroundings. Additionally it
1s very worrying that only at this late stage is the pressure of providing potable water being
discussed with no real understanding of the impact of a desalination plant on sea life in
addition to the unknown impact from the current let alone the proposed new reactor.
Finally, Sizewell B did not result in a rejuvenation of leison as promised - it is therefore
unlikely that career jobs for large numbers of local people will materialise.

I do hope this white elephant which is being proposed is rejected.

Rosemarie Smithson





